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SURNAME 
DEG

REE 
DATE TITLE Abstract/E-Thesis link 

MISSING/ 

BORROWED 

ALAM PhD 2015 
Essays on the economic impacts of health schocks 

on households in low and middle income countries 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1218068    

ANDERS PhD 2015 The Epidemiology of Dengue in Southern Vietnam http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1231342    

CANTWELL PhD 2015 
Ambulance Demand: Random Events or 

Predictable Patterns? 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1231566    

EKEGREN PhD 2015 

Implementation and evaluation of a club-based 

online injury surveillance system in community 

Australian football  

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1134424    

KHAMISA PhD 2015 
Work Related Stress, Burnout, Job Satisfaction 

and General Health of South African Nurses 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1230588    

KILGOUR PhD 2015 

An analysis of injured worker and healthcare 

provider experiences in worker's compensation 

systems 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1217199    

KOZICA-

OLENSKI 
PhD 2015 

Evaluation and implementation of Obesity 

Prevention Programs 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1229690  

BORROWE

D 

NEW PhD 2015 
A study of patient flow through inpatient 

rehabilitation and potential for improvements 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1217474    

O'REILLY PhD 2015 

A global approach to improving trauma care: 

Facilitating the establishment of trauma registries 

in developing (and developed) countries 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1229413    

RAZALI PhD 2015 Understanding filicide by women in Malaysia http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1231725    

RINTOUL PhD 2015 

Observations of corporate and political interests in 

public health:  improving health equity in the 

context of drugs, gambling and refugee health 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1193063    

SCHNEIDER PhD 2015 
Renal perfusion evaluation with contrast-enhanced 

ultrasonography 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1172938    

WALSH PhS 2015 
HIV and HCV diagnosis and treatment for people 

who inject drugs 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1211103    

WAZIAK PhD 2015 
The physical and psychosocial outcomes following 

burn injury:  A 12 month follow-up study 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1231942    

WONG PhD 2015 
Obesity, Diabetes and Disability Pathways, 

Predicting Risk and Projections 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1217445    

WRIGHT PhD 2015 

Psychological health and psychosocial correlates 

in Australian gulf war veterans: a longitudinal 

investigation 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1230580    

ABOUZEID PhD 2014 

Evidence, equity and health: contemporary issues 

in the Australian public health arena, and lessons 

from abroad 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1049734    

CHAMBERLAIN PhD 2014 
Addressing gestational diabetes among Aboriginal 

and Torres Strait Islander women 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1144424    

CHELLAPPAH PhD 2014 
Cardiovascular risk factors in children and young 

adults - current status and strategies for prevention 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1060263    

CHOWDHURY PhD 2014 
Hypertension in the elderly and its relation to 

cardiovascular outcomes and cost-effectiveness 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/965659    

CRAMMOND PhD 2014 

Structural public health : reconsidering the ‘social’ 

and ‘determinants’ in the social determinants of 

health 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1134138    

DOOLAN DPH 2014 
A case control study of occupational exposures 

and the risk of prostate cancer 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/932062    

DOYLE PhD 2014 
Effectiveness of treating recently acquired hepatitis 

C virus infection 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1162102    

FOOLADI PhD 2014 
Antidepressant-associated sexual dysfunction in 

women at midlife 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1134266  

BORROWE

D 
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GIBSON-HELM PhD 2014 
Women’s reproductive health: informing 

improvements in health care for those at risk 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1145302    

HAREGU PhD 2014 

Integration of health system responses to 

HIV/AIDS and noncommunicable diseases in 

developing countries 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1134613  

BORROWE

D 

HORYNIAK PhD 2014 
Understanding injecting drug use in contemporary 

Australian settings 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1047056    

JOHAM PhD 2014 
Obesity, Insulin Resistance and Polycystic Ovary 

Syndrome 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1204755    

JONES PhD  2014 
The Rapid Response Team: Patient 

Characteristics and Resource Implications 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1225564    

JOSS PhD 2014 
Orchestrating collaborative advantage in the 

health promotion workforce in Victoria 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/980466    

KARKI PhD 2014 
Improving interventions to prevent the acquisition 

of vancomycin-resistant enterococci in hospitals 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/981770    

LAM PhD 2014 

The use of B-type natriuretic peptide in the 

emergency department for the diagnosis and 

management of acute decompensated heart 

failure for patients presenting with acute shortness 

of breath 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/978003    

MAR PhD 2014 
Clinical and molecular characteristics of 

aggressive melanoma 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1134284    

MCQUILTON PhD 2014 

Understanding and predicting transfusion practice 

in Australia: use and linkage of existing data to 

investigate transfusion recipient epidemiology and 

model blood product demand 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1175826    

MOORE, K PhD 2014 
Understanding evidence based public health policy 

and practice: an Actor Network Theory 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1059840    

PAGE PhD 2014 

The classification, prevalence and impact of 

selective inclusion and reporting biases in 

systematic reviews  

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1144498    

RAWAL PhD 2014 

Peer-support to improve diabetes management: 

The impact on utilisation of health services in 

Australia 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/918449    

RODDA PhD 2014 

Alcohol congener analysis in a forensic context: 

Detection of iso-α-acids to confirm beer 

consumption 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1048927    

SANAGOU PhD 2014 

Preoperative heirarchical risk prediction modeling 

for 30 day mortality following cardiac surgery in 

Australia 

http://search.lib.monash.edu/MON:au_everythin

g:TN_oxford10.1016/j.ejcts.2009.11.021  

MISSING 

SMITH, G PhD 2014 

Identifying an evidence-based model of therapy for 

the prehospital emergency management of 

supraventricular tachycardia 

http://search.lib.monash.edu/MON:au_everythin

g:catau21276244860001751  

  

TEICHTAHL PhD 2014 
Lifestyle and biomechanical determinants of knee 

joint structure and symptoms 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/979731    

TOBIN PhD 2014 
Exploring the relationships between evidence, 

public opinion and policy in public health 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/930316  MISSING 

VARNFIELD PhD 2014 
Clinical outcomes and feasibility of ICT support in 

self-management of chronic disease 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1048945    

ZARDO PhD 2014 
Evaluating capacity for evidence informed decision 

making in an Australian health policy environment 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/978228    

AYTON PhD 2013 The local church and health promotion in Victoria http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/901386    

BALL PhD 2013 
Optimising the management of patients with atrial 

fibrillation 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/929903    

BONATO 
MSu

rg 
2013 

Outcomes after tibial plafond fractures: does the 

treatment approach matter? 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/909786    
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BRENNAN, Sue PhD 2013 

Toward better evidence for improving the quality of 

primary care: a synthesis of what we know about 

the effectiveness of continuous quality 

improvement and development of a framework to 

strengthen future research. 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/904502    

DAVEY PhD 2013 
A forensic study of fourteen Graeco/Roman child 

mummies 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/905881    

DIUG PhD 2013 

Case-control study of risk factors contributing to 

bleeding risk in community-based patients 

receiving warfarin therapy 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/907028    

DUIG PhD 2013 

Case-control study of risk factors contributing to 

bleeding risk in community-based patients 

receiving warfarin therapy 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/907028    

GIBSON PhD 2013 
Reflections on the role of partnerships in public 

health policy and practice 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/908903    

GRILLS DPH 2013 
The importance of networks in public health 

practise 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/981203    

HILLS PhD 2013 
In harm’s way: workplace aggression in Australian 

clinical medical practice 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/909581   

LIU PhD 2013 
Cardiorenal syndrome: Pathophysiology and 

potential role of uremic toxins 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/918839    

MOND 
Staff 

PhD 
2013 

Cardiac pacing and implantable cardioverter-

defibrillator surveys : long-term Australian and 

international experience 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/904492    

MOORE, E PhD 2013 

A prospective study of the effects of erythropoietin 

and early sustained hypothermia on renal function 

and renal biomarkers in patients with traumatic 

brain injury 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/965715  MISSING 

NAGORKA-

TSINDOS 
PhD 2013 

Loneliness and health status of Chinese and 

Anglo-Australian Manningham seniors 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/925910  

 BORROWE

D 

QUINN PhD 2013 

Methamphetamine in Melbourne : epidemiology of 

use, related harms and barriers and pathways to 

professional support  

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/907274  MISSING 

SACKS-DAVIS PhD 2013 

Hepatitis C transmission and natural history of 

newly acquired hepatitis C in people who inject 

drugs 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/1158777    

TOBIN DPH 2013 
Exploring relationships between evidence and 

public health policy 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/930316    

ACKLAND PhD 2012 

Correlation of clinical and radiographic findings 

with outcomes in acute cervical discoligamentous 

trauma manifesting as persistent midline cervical 

tenderness 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/562120    

BIRKS 
M 

Surg 
2012 

Impact of the treatment of obesity on cancer 

incidence and survival  

http://search.lib.monash.edu/MON:au_everythin

g:catau21143776450001751  

  

DEASY PhD 2012 

Using a cardiac arrest registry to describe out-of-

hospital cardiac arrest (OHCA) and inform future 

strategy 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/727991  MISSING 

FREAK-POLI PhD 2012 

Global corporate challenge evaluation: the 

evaluation of a pedometer-based, physical activity, 

workplace health program 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/907230    

GOSLING PhD 2012 
Injuries in triathletes: profiles and perspectives of 

risk and safety during competition 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/804969    

LEE PhD 2012 
The utility of the electrocardiogram in detecting 

heart disease in resource poor settings 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/542033    

MCGRADY PhD 2012 
Epidemiology of ventricular dysfunction and heart 

failure in high risk populations 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/717842    

MITRA PhD 2012 Acute traumatic coagulopathy http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/591946    
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MOHEBBI PhD 2012 

Spatial and ecological modelling of cancer risk : 

statistical tools for analysing gastrointestinal tract 

cancer sites in the Caspian region of Iran 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/712551    

O'NEIL PhD 2012 
Improving the health and well-being of people with 

depression following a cardiac event 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/545644    

PEDRANA PhD 2012 
Understanding HIV risk and addressing barriers to 

testing for men who have sex with men in Australia 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/733017    

PRATT PhD 2012 

Developing and testing an ethical framework to link 

international clinical research to justice in global 

health 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/717417    

SAAR PhD 2012 

The forensic toxicology of antipsychotic drugs: 

Method development, stability and redistribution 

studies 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/702224  MISSING 

STRANGE PhD 2012 
Seeing the invisible: The impediments of timely 

diagnosis of pulmonary hypertension 

http://search.lib.monash.edu/MON:au_everythin

g:catau21249720160001751  

  

TANAMAS PhD 2012 Novel approaches to musculoskeletal disease http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/687919    

ZOMER PhD 2012 

Epidemiological modelling of cardiovascular 

disease & prevention strategies in patients with 

metabolic syndrome 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/701783  

BORROWE

D 

ABDULLAH PhD 2011 

The duration of obesity and its impact on 

estimating risk, burden of chronic diseases, 

dosting and health policy 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/489667    

ADEMI PhD 2011 
Pharmacoeconomics and health outcomes of 

cardiovascular disease 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/523163    

ANDREW PhD 2011 

The epidemiology and 12-month outcomes of 

serious sport and active recreation injuries in 

Victoria, Australia 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/539308    

BENNETT PhD 2011 
The impact of environmental exposures to 

particulate air pollution on respiratory health  
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/899319    

BOTLERO PhD 2011 

Prevalence, incidence & assoc risk factors of 

urinary incontinence; socio-econ sequelae, impact 

on QOL of women in Aust 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/530407  

BORROWE

D 

FILLIPAS PhD 2011 Exercise and HIV/AIDS http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/530436    

GOLD PhD 2011 
New approaches to developing & evaluating 

sexual health promotion for young people 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/489521  MISSING 

HOE PhD 2011 

The CUPID study: risk factors for musculoskeletal 

and somatic symptoms and associated disability in 

workers 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/735268    

HUTCHISON PhD 2011 
Insulin resistance and cardiovascular disease in 

polycystic ovarian syndrome 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/546597    

JENNINGS PhD 2011 Analgesia in the Victorian prehospital setting http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/531172    

LEKAWANVIJIT PhD 2011 
Cardiorenal syndrome: pathophysiology, role of 

protein-bound uraemic toxins 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/545663    

LOWTHIAN PhD 2011 

Increasing demand for emergency patient services 

Aust: underlying drivers, implications and potential 

solutions 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/542022    

McKENZIE, J PhD 2011 

Methodological issues in meta-analysis of 

randomised controlled trials with continuous 

outcomes 

http://search.lib.monash.edu/MON:au_everythin

g:catau21140682640001751  

  

NATARAJ PhD 2011 
Consent is compulsory: Informed consent in HIV 

testing of pregnant women in India 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/574504    

PILGRIM PhD 2011 
The toxicology of serotonergic drugs and 

pharmacogenetics in sudden death 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/523203  MISSING 

SAYAKHOT PhD 2011 Menopause and breast cancer http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/540133    
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DEG

REE 
DATE TITLE Abstract/E-Thesis link 

MISSING/ 

BORROWED 

TRAN PhD 2011 
Urotensin II signalling pathway in cardiovascular 

disease 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/695058    

WELLER PhD 2011 Improving venous leg ulcer management http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/533208  MISSING 

BEAUCHAMP PhD 2010 

Socioeconomic status as a determinant of 

cardiovascular disease in the Melbourne 

Collaborative Cohort study 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/486870    

BERRY PhD 2010 

Lifestyle factors on hip cartilage volume & rate of 

cartilage loss in a normal community-based 

population: longitudinal study 

No Abstract   

BOHENSKY PhD 2010 
Linking clinical & administrative data to evaluate 

intensive care outcomes 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/473828    

BRENNAN, 

Sharon 
PhD 2010 

Socioeconomic status and modifiable risk factors 

for osteoporosis and knee osteoarthritis 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/488898    

CHEN PhD 2010 

Development of approp methods for prediction of 

risk of future cardiovascular events in comtemp 

Australian population 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/471381    

ELSIK PhD 2010 

Myocardial fibrosis and extracellular matrix 

remodelling in chronic heart failure : novel 

treatment and monitoring strategies. 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/290040    

HARRISON PhD 2010 Exercise physiology No Abstract   

JEAVONS PhD 2010 Indoor fungi and asthma not available MISSING 

KEMP PhD 2010 
Vascular mediators in portal hypertension : the role 

of urotensin II 
not available  

KOHN 
M 

Phil 
2010 

Organisation of clinical outcomes in bariatric 

surgery cases 
No Abstract   

STEBBING PhD 2010 
Exploring risk: current issues in health risk 

perception in Australia 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/910177    

WALLS PhD 2010 
Population-wide changes in obesity : their causes, 

trends and implications 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/470691  MISSING 

BARR PhD 2009 

The contribution of impaired glucose metabolism 

to cardiovascular disease and to mortality in 

Australians 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/289817    

CAMERON, A PhD 2009 
The metabolic syndrome : its validity, causes, 

consequences and uses 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/157911  MISSING 

DAVIES-TUCK PhD 2009 

Factors affecting the knee joint in health and 

disease: towards an improved understanding of 

knee osteoarthritis 

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/470731    

HAAS PhD 2009 The epidemiology of chronic heart failure Not available   

INYANG PhD 2009 
Assessment of exposure to radiofrequency energy 

in an epidemiological cohort 
not available   

KERR PhD 2009 
Intranasal naloxone for heroin overdose; peer 

distribution 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/157933    

LOMBARD PhD 2009 Preventing weight gain in women not available MISSING 

MACFARLANE PhD 2009 
Long-term health outcomes in Australian pesticide 

exposed workers 
not available   

McKENZIE, D 
Staff 

PhD 
2009 

Classification and regression trees (CART) in 

psychiatric screening, diagnosis and subgroup 

analysis 

not available   

RODRIGO PhD 2009 
Health risk associated with consumption of 

untreated rainwater in metropolitan South Australia 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/169629    

STUCKEY PhD 2009 
Evaluation of occupational health for light vehicle 

use 
No Abstract   

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/695058
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/533208
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/486870
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/473828
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/488898
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/471381
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/290040
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/910177
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/470691
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/289817
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/157911
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/470731
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/157933
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/169629
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MISSING/ 

BORROWED 

COGHLAN-

BELL 
PhD 2008 

Efficacy & safety ofperi-operative pain control in 

repair surgery for rotator cuff disease 
not available   

GUY PhD 2008 
Linked voluntary sentinel surveillance for HIV in 

Victoria 
not available   

HARRISS PhD 2008 

Dietary risks & alcohol as determinants of 

cardiovascular disease in the Melb Collaborative 

Cohort Study 

No Abstract    

LIM, M PhD 2008 
Sex, drugs and young people : novel research and 

health promotion approaches 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/74616    

O'TOOLE PhD 2008 

Water re-use and alternative water sources: 

attitudes, practices, risk assessment and human 

health outcomes 

not available   

VAN DIE PhD 2008 

The effects of hypericum perforatum with vitex 

agnus-castus in the treatment of menopausal 

symptoms 

https://researchbank.rmit.edu.au/eserv/rmit:6835

/van_Die.pdf  

MISSING 

WIJARATNE 
M 

Phil 
2008 Factors affecting patella cartilage not available   

WILLIS PhD 2008 
The practicality of using indicators to assess 

quality within health systems 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/62206    

ZAZRYN PhD 2008 
A prospective study of cumulative brain injury in 

boxers 
No Abstract   

ANSARI PhD 2007 
Monitoring quality & performance of the Vic 

healthcare system using routine data sources. 
not available   

FRADKIN PhD 2007 Sports Injury Epidemiology unknown   

HANNA PhD 2007 Magnetic resonance imaging of osteoarthritis unknown   

HIGGS PhD 2007 
Exploring Risk:  A Study of Ethnic Vietnamese 

Heroin Users 
unknown   

IKIN PhD 2007 
War exposure and its health outcomes in service 

personnel 
unknown   

KARIPIDIS PhD 2007 

Cancer and occupational radiation exposure 

assessment to extreme low frequency magnetic 

fields 

unknown   

LEDER 
Staff 

PhD 
2007 Infections in travellers unknown   

RIZAK PhD 2007 
Developing evidence-based, strategic water quality 

monitoring systems 
unknown   

THOMSON PhD 2007 
Public health implications of amphetamine use 

epidemic in Northern Thailand 
unknown   

BUCHBINDER 
Staff 

PhD 
2006 

Short & long-term effects of a pub hlth media 

campaign to reduce disability associated with back 

pain 

unknown   

DOWRICK PhD 2006 
Development of an orthopaedic trauma registry to 

evaluate and monitor treatment effectiveness 
unknown   

GLISSON PhD 2006 

Magnetic resonance imaging manual volumetry 

methods and variations applied to investigations of 

knee tibial cartilage osteoarthritis 

not available MISSING 

HALLER PhD 2006 Organochlorines and breast cancer unknown   

HAYDON PhD 2006 
Long term outcomes and risk factors for cancer in 

Victoria 
unknown   

KHANJANI PhD 2006 
Organochlorine pesticides, breast cancer and 

reproductive outcomes 
unknown   

WOLFF MD 2006 Wimmera clinical risk management model unknown   

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/265161
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/74616
https://researchbank.rmit.edu.au/eserv/rmit:6835/van_Die.pdf
https://researchbank.rmit.edu.au/eserv/rmit:6835/van_Die.pdf
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/62206
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REE 
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MISSING/ 

BORROWED 

YALLOP 
Staff 

PhD 
2006 

Priority setting for the primary prevention of 

coronary heart disease and stroke in Australia 
unknown   

BARTON PhD 2005 
Caring for children with asthma: role of 

psychosocial factors 
not available MISSING 

BRIGANTI PhD 2005 
The epidemiology of renal disease:  An Australian 

perspective 
unknown   

JOYCE PhD 2005 
An integrated analysis of the health workforce in 

rural Australia 
unknown   

MATHESON PhD 2005 
Genetic & environmental risk factors for chronic 

obstructive pulmonary disease 
unknown   

MEYER PhD 2005 
Insulin resistance, polycystic ovary syndrome and 

the cardiovascular system 
not available MISSING 

ANTIOCH PhD 2004 

Improving cost-effectiveness, distribution justice & 

allocative efficiency in hospital funding & service 

delivery in Aust & OS 

unknown   

EIME PhD 2004 
Protective eyewear use in squash - the role of 

regulation & behaviour change 
unknown   

KELSALL PhD 2004 
Respiratory and neurological health & chronic 

fatigue syndrome in Aust Gulf War veterans 
unknown   

LIEW PhD 2004 

Multi-centre national and multi-national clinical 

trials in chronic disease - methodological 

considerations 

unknown   

LIM, S PhD 2004 
Priority setting for the primary prevention of 

coronary heart disease and stroke in Australia 
not available MISSING 

LOFF PhD 2004 

Health and human rights case studies in the 

potential contribution of a human rights framework 

to the analysis of health questions 

not available MISSING 

MARSHALL PhD 2004 
Endemic methicillin-resistant staphylococcus 

aureus in the intensive care unit 
http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/9505  MISSING 

PADIGLIONE PhD 2004 
Epidemiology of vancomycin resistant 

enterococcus in Australia 
not available   

TAPP PhD 2004 Epidemiology of diabetic complications in Australia unknown   

BRAHAM PhD 2003 
The effectiveness of headgear and mouthguards 

for preventing football injuries 
unknown   

COULSON PhD 2003 

Acute and Chronic Effects of Eschemia and 

Reprofusion Injury in Syngeneic and Allogeneic 

Kidney Transplantations 

unknown   

WLUKA PhD 2003 
Investigation of the role of cartilage volume as 

measured by MRI in osteoarthritis 
unknown   

BLACK PhD 2002 
Epidemiological modelling of Ischaemic heart 

disease in Australia 
unknown   

CLARK PhD 2002 Australian Patient Safety Survey unknown   

NELSON PhD 2002 
Predictors in maintenance of normotenson post 

withdrawal of antihypertensive drugs 
unknown   

PELLIZZER PhD 2002 

Effect of pharmacological & non-pharmacological 

therapy on automatic function in cardiovascular 

disease 

unknown   

ROBERTSON PhD 2001 The epidemiology of sporadic cryptosporidiosis unknown   

SMITH, K PhD 2001 
A study of out of hospital cardiac arrest in 

Melbourne 
unknown   

BENKE PhD 2000 
Retrospective assessment of occupational 

exposure 
unknown   

DHARMAGE PhD 2000 Indoor allergens and asthma unknown   

http://arrow.monash.edu.au/hdl/1959.1/9505
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DEG

REE 
DATE TITLE Abstract/E-Thesis link 

MISSING/ 

BORROWED 

LU PhD 2000 
Physiological Properties of Arabinoxylan from 

Wheat Flour as a Source of Dietary Fibre 
unknown   

ROBMAN PhD 2000 
Measure of Lense Opacitities with the Niclek EAS 

1000 Image Analysis System 
unknown   

STUART PhD 2000 
Nosocomial tuberculosis infection: Assessing the 

risk amongst health care workers 
unknown   

SU PhD 2000 
Dietary lipid-soluble antioxidants and risk of 

cardiovascular disease 
unknown   

BRANLEY PhD 1999 

Measurement, burden on Australian healthcare 

system of rapid progressive atheroma-cigarettes, 

chronic renal failure 

unknown   

GREEN PhD 1999 
Classification, treatment and outcomes 

assessment of shoulder disorders 
unknown   

HELLARD PhD 1999 
The prevalence and transmission of community 

gastroenteritis 
unknown   

HINWOOD PhD 1999 Arsenic exposure, human absorption and cancer unknown   

IBRAHIM PhD 1998 Quality of care and unplanned readmission unknown   

MAJOOR PhD 1998 

An evaluation of two nosocomial infection clinical 

indicators as national performance measures of 

quality 

unknown   

CAMERON,P PhD 1997 Major trauma in Victoria unknown MISSING 

OZANNE-

SMITH 
MD 1997 

Evaluation of a public health intervention: 

Community-based injury prevention 
unknown   

HOLMES PhD 1995 

Workplace understandings and perceptions of risk 

in occupational health and safety a case study of 

the painting industry in Victoria 

not available MISSING 

CROUCH PhD 1994 MISSING unknown MISSING 

FAIRLEY PhD 1994 
The determinants and transmission of HPV 

infection 
unknown   

GOURLAY PhD 1994 Pharmacotherapies for smoking cessation unknown   

MYLES MD 1994 
Clinical studies on aspects of cardiothoracic 

anaethestia 
unknown   

THRIFT PhD 1994 
Case-control study of primary intracerebral 

haemorraghe 
unknown   

REID PhD 1993 
Evaluation and reduction of risk of coronary heart 

disease in the community 
unknown   

SIM  PhD 1993 
Breast milk monitoring of cyclodiene insecticide 

and PCB exposure in Victoria 
unknown   

YOU PhD 1993 
Risk factors for specific subtypes of cerebral 

ischaemia 
unknown   

HUEY-HUEY 

HAGE 
PhD 1992 

Food Habits in Cardiovascular Health Status in 

Adult Melbourne Chinese  
unknown   

HURLEY PhD 1992 
Cost-effectiveness analysis: Studies with breast 

cancer 
unknown   

SILAGY PhD 1991 Prevention of cardiovascular disease in the elderly unknown   

MITCHELL MD 1989 
Epidemiology of cervical cancer screening in 

Victoria 
unknown   

RAZAK MD 1988 
The pharmacokinetics and pharmacodynamics of 

calcium antagonists 
unknown   

ZALZBERG PhD 1988 
Job Rank, Job Stress and Health Related 

Behaviour 
unknown   

FETT PhD 1984 Mortality Among Former National Servicemen unknown   



SURNAME 
DEG

REE 
DATE TITLE Abstract/E-Thesis link 

MISSING/ 

BORROWED 

NOWOTNY PhD 1984 

Delayed Language Development in a Victorian 

Preschool Child Population: Identification, 

Incidence and Management 

unknown   

WARYSZAK PhD 1983 
Daily Social Stressors as Criteria for Measuring 

Client Response to Mental Health Services 
unknown   

VAN DER 

VYNCKT 
PhD 1979 

Ethnic Family Planning Study in a Metropolitan 

Medical Centre 
unknown   

WARRINGTON PhD 1978 Health of Urban Women unknown   

DOBBIN PhD 1977 
The Health and Nutritional Status of Victorian 

Aboriginal Children 
unknown   

SOUTHBY PhD 1973 
Career Preferences among Medical Students at 

MU 
unknown   

McMICHAEL PhD 1972 
Student Mental Health: An Epidemiological 

Approach 
unknown   

      LOANS FOR TWO WEEKS ONLY     

 


